
3554 Chain Bridge Road , Suite 103
Fairfax, Virginia 22030SpaceQuest, Ltd. res on areond Teieentt
 

Date: June 22, 2001

File No: 0117—EX—PL—2001

Subject: Application for New Radio Station Authorization

Mr. Carl Huie

Experimental Licensing Branch

Office of Engineering and Technology

Federal Communications Commission

445 12"" Street, S.W.
Room 7A361

Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Mr. Huie:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that SpaceQuest intends to use the experimental space

station license granted by the FCC only to support its system development, field trials and

demonstrations.

SpaceQuest will not obtain any commercial revenue from the use of the 400.575 MHz space—to—

earth frequency granted by the FCC under an experimental license.

Sincerely yours,

Dino A. Lz)renzini

President, SpaceQuest

 


